
 

 

Welcome to Kindergarten! 

 

We are very excited that you are coming to Kindergarten in September! 

We are looking forward to meeting you and your family. We will have a 

very busy year learning and working together.   

Here are some items that we would like you to bring with you to your 

Kindergarten Orientation on September 6th or 7th. Since we share all 

supplies in Kindergarten, the school will purchase the remaining supplies 

with the money requested below. Please label the shoes, and backpack. 

 

 1.  One large backpack that opens easily   

 

 2.  One pair of gym quality shoes with non marking soles 

     to wear indoors (Velcro or slip-ons instead of tie shoes) 

  

 3. One large box of Kleenex.  

  

 4.  STUDENT SUPPLY AND ACTIVITY FEE:  $30.00 

  

Feel free to collect any of the following items for your classroom. 

 

 buttons 

 ribbon/yarn 

 Styrofoam egg cartons 

 

Have a great summer!  We look forward to meeting you in September! 

  

 

MES Kindergarten Teachers 

 

Mrs. J. Penner (KPM) 

Mrs. J. Thomson (KTA/KTP) 

Ms. P. Wiebe (KW) 

 


